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Ballarat Comps

Our Inters completed a successful competition for the college at Ballarat, coming runners up in the Division 1 
Aggregate. Our congratulations to all the teachers and girls for all working so hard.

Results 

Please see RESULTS page for the most up-to-date results

Presentation Night

Presentation Night is on the 6th December starting at 5.30pm for a BBQ tea. Presentation will follow. Everyone is 
invited and please bring a plate for supper.

Raffle tickets

Raffle tickets must be returned by 25th November as it is being drawn the next day at the concert.

Costume Return

Costume return for all sections will be Monday 4th December 5.30pm - 7.30pm. Please make sure all costumes are 
clean and in good repair. Mums with sets of Leotards and Head Gear please make sure all are clean and accounted 
for. No costumes will be accepted on Presentation Night and there will be no exceptions to this. If this night doesn't 
suit please see your duty mum to arrange another time and date.

Enrollment Night

Enrollment night for new girls will be 6th February 2001

Next Meeting

The next meeting will be Monday 18th December 7pm at Anthea Bottrell's

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR

This is our last newsletter for the year and the Coaches and Committee would like to wish everyone a Merry 
Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year. See you all next year!!!!!!!!
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